
    
  
     
 
 
 
 
Frank Desposito 
(By email) 
 

Our Ref: MGLA180417-9300 
 

8 May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Desposito 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 14 April 2017.  Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
What Finance System do you use for financial management and planning?  
 
SAP 
 
 
What is the monetary value of the annual support/subscription for your current 
Finance System? 
 
The GLA does not hold this information. The GLA does not contract directly with a supplier for 
SAP because the GLA shares Transport for London's SAP system. You may want to consider 
writing to Transport for London’s information Access team at FOI@tfl.gov.uk for an overall cost.  
 
 
Which vendor implemented your current Finance System? 
 
N/A - see response to Q2.  
 
 
Do you currently have a partner supporting your Finance System? If the so, who is 
your current support partner? 
 
N/A - see response to Q2. 
 
 
What is the monetary value of the annual support fee for your support partner? 
 
N/A - see response to Q2. 
 
 
When is the contract for the current Finance System expiring? 
 
N/A - see response to Q2 
 



Are you planning to renew your current Finance System or tender for a new system 
upon expiry? 
 
N/A - see response to Q2 
 
 
Will you be using an external partner to conduct a system requirements review? 
 
N/A - see response to Q2 
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information   

 
 


